
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving 
comments on an application to the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) 
under the Building Resilient Infrastructure and Communities (BRIC) Grant Program due 
November 18, 2022. 
 
The meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 19, 2022, at 7:00 pm at the Highlands 
Community Center, 22 Snug Harbor Avenue, Highlands, NJ 07732. 
 
The Borough of Highlands desires to obtain BRIC Grant Program funds for stormwater 
mitigation and green infrastructure activities to address recurring / chronic flooding 
issues.  Proposed work may include: infiltration basins, constructed wetlands, 
stormwater pumping stations with emergency generators, inlets and storm drains, 
bioretention basins, green infrastructure, and associated roadway restorations.   
 
Locations may include: Snug Harbor Ave, Bay Ave, Central Ave, Waterwitch Ave, Route 
36, Kavookjian Field, and, in partnership with Monmouth Hills HOA - Waterwitch Dr, 
Valley Dr, Park Way, located within Middletown Township. 
 
Written comments may also be submitted and will be accepted by the Municipal Clerk 
prior to the hearing date and time at clerk@highlandsborough.org. 
 
The public is invited to attend and participate. 
 
Nancy Tran  
Borough Clerk 
 
 
 
 


